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 MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 

Our coffee afternoon has taken place today and we 
would like to thank 
everyone who came along 
and helped raise money 
for what is a very worthy 
cause. We will update you 
next week to let you know 
how much we have 
managed to raise! Thank 
you for your support. 
 
 

Special Lunch!  
We are holding a very special Beauty & the Beast 
themed lunch next Thursday and we are hoping that 
we can get as many children as possible to join in with 
a school dinner on that day. The more children in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 we can get the more 
funding we will receive for the school as this is a 
census day. Dawn and the kitchen team have been 
working hard producing a special menu and lots of fun 
decor for the event. There is a competition to decorate 
the best paper plate with prizes to be won! See the end 
of the newsletter for our very special menu and ‘Be Our 
Guest’!  

 
 

Parking Outside School 
Please be very careful when parking near the 
school gates. Do not mount the kerb if children are 
nearby. We also ask that you continue to be 
mindful of our neighbours and keeping their 
driveways clear. Thank you.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Election! 
We will be holding elections for the Pupil 
Parliament next Wednesday afternoon. Two 
children will be selected from each class 
to represent their class at the Pupil 
Parliament and help us to run the 
school and make decisions on behalf of 
the children. We will select our 
members of the cabinet from the Year 6 
children.  
 

 
Names in Clothes  
As you all know 
children often 
leave items of 
uniform or other 
clothing in 
school and we 
always do our 
best to locate 
lost items, but it is very difficult to locate them 
when they are not named. Please put a name in 
your children’s clothes and on lunchboxes etc. so 
that we are able to return lost items to their 
rightful owners. Thank you.  
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Smoking 
Please remember that smoking is not permitted 

anywhere on the premises 
or at the school gates. 
Please also remember to 
dispose of your cigarette 
ends in an appropriate 
receptacle. There are blue 
bins on the pavement at 
both ends of Peacock Hall 
Road which have cigarette 
disposal on top. Thank you. 

 

School Photos 
Please have all school 

photo orders back in 

to school by Thursday 

3rd October. You may 

order online after that 

date but will then incur 

a postage charge. 

Thanks . 

 
 

ParentPay  

Half of our parents are now signed up to Parentpay 
and using it successfully on a regular basis. It is 
much easier to keep track of everything and you 
will instantly be emailed receipts for payment. We 
are moving towards all payments being done this 
way in the future so the sooner you can sign up 
the easier it will be when the time comes. If you 
need any help using it or 
would like a copy of 
your sign-up codes 
please contact Mrs 
McVicar in the school 
office and she will be 
very happy to help.  
 
 

Keeping Payments to School 
Up-to-Date  

Please try to keep all 
payments to school as 
up-to-date as possible 
at all times. Failure to 
do so may result in 
your child being 
unable to attend wraparound clubs or us 
requesting that you send your child to school with 
a packed lunch until any school dinner debts are 
cleared. If you are experiencing financial difficulty 
please do not hesitate to contact Mrs McVicar in 
the school office, who will be happy to discuss this 
with you. The easiest way to pay and check 
balances is by signing up to ParentPay or you may 
pay by cash to the school office. Receipts are 
always available, upon request.  
 

Swimming Caps 

We have a small number of 
swimming hats available in 
school for any children in 
Year 5 who might lose or 
break theirs. They cost 
£2.00. Swimming caps must 
be worn every week.  

 

 

Book Fair Thanks 
The Scholastic 

Book Fair has gone 

back this week and 

we would like to 

thank everyone 

who visited or 

bought books. We 

also wish to thank Mrs Wheatland for organising and 

all out other fantastic members of staff who gave their 

time to help! 
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 This Week’s Star children (Well done!)  
Well done to the Stars of the Week. The Star of the Week this half-term is for those children who are ‘Starting Well’ 

which means being kind, being determined and being here on time. This includes listening well as a lot of our children 

we have noticed are really good at listening and there are some who need to work on their sustained listening skills! 

Conversations at home and in school really help with listening so if you get a chance to chat to your child about what 

they are doing in school that’d be great. 

 
We are so pleased with our brilliant WOW children who were noticed by staff in school for doing something 
that made us go 'wow!' in their behaviour, attitude or effort in work.  
 
Congratulations to the VIP children for making good decisions or demonstrating one of our core values (we 
all enjoyed a hot chocolate with Mr Mitchell in the afternoon).  
 
 

 Stars of the Week WOW Award VIP Award 

Moons (N) Grace Pippa Riley 
Rockets (R) Olivia Nyko Lexi 
Dorado (Y1) Darasimi John Treasure 
Orion (Y2) Isabelle Kelsey Sophie 
Hercules (Y3) Errise Charlie Tinuke 
Pegasus (Y4) Bethany Gracie Mae Lily 
Leo (Y5) Kallie Harry Brendan 
Phoenix (Y6) Lucy  Charlie B Isla 

 
 

 

Many thanks for your support   -   Mr Mitchell 

 
 
REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information) 
 
Remember to like us on Facebook 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have changed your contact details, need to update medical information or any other 

personal details please let us know in the office so we can update our records. 
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